
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

News 

Spring term has come to an end for Hawk! It has been a whirlwind of learning, 

achievement and new experiences. Our students have been fantastic the term and 

our enterprise has been a huge hit for us. We have delivered four different sales and 

made large profits which will be going towards our prom. Other areas of learning 

have been our work with Butterfly project, always being and thinking creatively. Ore 

project has been a weekly occurrence with design and technology projects. Students 

turned themselves into detectives for world book well and we finished the term on our 

class trip to Broxsted farm which allowed students to explore how a working farm 

operates. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

Literacy and Communication (Personal learning targets)  

In our English lessons we have completed two schemes of work, one of the famous 

explore Shackleton linking our learning with his book retelling his journey to Antarctica. 

Our final piece was to write an application letter to Mr Shackleton to showcase our 

amazing strengths. Our Spring two topic was Fables, students explored a range of 

fables. Our final piece was to create our very own fable retelling the Lion and the 

Mouse. In personal learning targets, students have started to progress onto their new 

targets and continue to apply their independent learning skills.  

 

 

          Hawk Class 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ASDAN 

This term students have continued to work towards their ASDAN qualification personal 

progress. Students have worked extremely hard in completing their portfolios for this 

academic year. In PPI (providing personal information) students have started to finalise 

their work by creating their very own passport- this consisted of the students writing 

their DOB/ home address and full name. Other units have included NCA (Engaging in 

new activities) students have enjoyed demonstrating their videography skills with a visit 

to Pets Corner to put their learning into practice.  

       

     

 

 

Maths (Cognition) 

 

Hawk students have continued to work at their time related activities (ASDAN unit) in 

Maths, with focus on daily, weekly and seasonal events. Students have enjoyed visits 

from Wizeup. The workshops have focussed on financial literacy. In the workshop 

students explored the importance of budgeting, using a debit card and food 

shopping.  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

Bank holiday 21st May 

Wizeup workshop 24th May   

Bank Holiday 5th May  

Mental Health Awareness Day 12th May  

ORE project- every Tuesday  

Wellbeing walks- every Wednesday. 

 

 

 

Work Experience  

It has been a busy work experience for Hawk term this term. Students have attended Jack 

n Jills, and one student has started his litter picking in the community. In class students 

have been working on their topic of jobs in the community.   

 

 

 


